
From: "David Cummins" <davidonna@olypen.com> 
To: "John Miller" <jhmiller49@msn.com> 
Cc: <tholden@co.clallam.wa.us> 
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2007 12:43 PM 
Subject: Re: Martin Luther King Birthday Meeting?? 
 
 John, Please find the sections I would like to open for discussion:  
 2.20,5.25,6.10,6.20,7.20,7.40,7.50,8.20,8.70,11.10,11.20.30,11.20.50,13.30. 
 Thank you, see you next meeting.  Dave Cummins. 
 
 ----- Original Message -----  
 From: "John Miller" <jhmiller49@msn.com> 
To: <davidonna@olypen.com> 
Cc: <tholden@co.clallam.wa.us> 
 Sent: Friday, January 12, 2007 4:18 AM 
 Subject: RE: Martin Luther King Birthday Meeting?? 
 
Dave:  We did schedule knowing fullwell that it was the holiday in honor  of Martin 
Luther King's birthday.  However, if we could, on short notice,  re-sdhedule, I would be 
happy to move to 1/22.  The city of Sequim has a  planning commission meeting that 
date, I believe.  Thanks for bringing  the issue up.  I'll ask Trish to try to contact all 
members today.  John 
 
 
From: "David Cummins" <davidonna@olypen.com> 
To: <JHMILLER49@MSN.COM> 
Subject: Martin Luther King Birthday Meeting 
Date: Thu, 11 Jan 2007 14:47:48 -0800 
 
Mr. Chairman, 
 
 I have been concerned since the organizational meeting that we have  scheduled a 
meeting on January 15th.  We are an elected government body. 
  I know of no other elected body, government organization, bank, or  elected official in 
an official capacity that would be part of a  government meeting on that holiday.  It is my 
belief that we would be better off to  have a special meeting on the 22nd or have no 
meeting at all in January  than to meet on Mr. King's birthday.  The public is watching 
what we do and some  people are gone for the holiday.  If any of these people had wanted 
to  participate  in our meeting it is possible that we could be causing an offense. 
 
 If you decide to meet on that day, I cannot in good conscience be a  participant on this 
important government holiday.  Should you chose to  continue with the meeting on the 
15th, please E-mail me and I will forward to  you a list of the sections in the charter that I 
would like to  respectfully request to  be opened and make a presentation for change to 
the committee. 
 



Sincerely, 
 
 David Cummins 


